For Immediate Release, 22 September 2022
Arkansas

His Excellency visits Arkansas and joins the Marshallese community in celebrating Manit
Day.

His Excellency David Kabua departed New York for Arkansas and was greeted by the
marshallese community at the airport arrival hall. The sound of ukulele and the melody of the
marshallese welcome song protruding through the arrival hall, onlookers seemed pleased and felt
welcomed too.

This is the first time President Kabua visited the marshallese community in Arkansas since the
pandemic began 2 years ago. President Kabua will attend the Manit Day which will be held on
24 September followed by a townhall/marshallese community meeting. President will also meet
with Springdale Mayor Doug Sprouse; Tyson Officials and tour Tyson Plant; meet with Jared
Cleveland, Superintendent of the Springdale School District; meet with CEO Community Clinic
Judd Semingson and Bates Clinic, Marshallese organizations, Arkansas Coalition of
Marshallese, Marshallese Educational Initiative and other establishments and institutions that
have tremendously helped and assisted the marshallese community here in Arkansas.



